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Dear friends, 
 

Greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus. 
  

It is a pleasure to write you today. This note is from 

the bottom of my heart. I am so thankful for what 

God has done and what He is doing in Haiti through 

you. I want to thank God first because He puts love 

and desire in your heart to do this wonderful work 

for Him. 
 

I want to thank also Brother Larry and 

his wife Mrs. Jean for all their efforts 

to make center of love what it is to-

day . I won't forget Brother Steve and 

his wife Mrs. Nancy for all their hard 

work. A special thanks goes to all the 

servant Gift members for all their love 

and devoting to God. Thank you very 

much for your prayers and support. 
 

At the end , I want to thank all the staff here in Haiti, especially my sister Lucana for all 

her love & cares for the work. Remember your labor in the Lord is not in vain according 

to 1 Corinthians 15:58 
  

Thank you, Thank you and Thank you !!!  We are pray-

ing for you , please do the same for us too. We love 

and appreciate you very much!  May God bless you 

abundantly! 
 

Love in Christ,  

Ludalia Siméon (Dada) 

  

Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm.  Let nothing move you.  Always give 

yourselves fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labor in the Lord is 

not in vain.   1 Corinthians 15:58 
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There are several ways to get involved with Servants Gift: 
Child sponsorship 

For more information contact Nancy Wadhams at sponsorship@servantsgift.com 
Larry is available for speaking arrangements.   

If you are interested in hearing more about his trips and testimony please contact him at 
larryroberts67@gmail.com 

Monthly financial support 
Be a prayer partner 
To be added to our newsletter mailing list, please send your email and mailing  information to Stephanie at 
steph@jasonmckee.net. 

Getting Involved 

 

Prayer  

Requests 
   
 

Health for Dada 
and all the kids  

 

For our school to 
continue strong 

 

For our teachers 
at our school to 
show the love of 
Jesus 

 

Sponsors for all 
kids 

 

Godly wisdom for 
Larry as he follows 
God’s vision for 
Servants Gift 

 

Starting of literacy 
program and Seed 
fund 

 

Our new partner-
ship with LY-
PEDHA 

Shopping with a cause 
Check out these great items made by the people in Haiti!  Contact Larry at 
larry@servantsgift.com 

 to place your order! 
 

Necklaces: $30 
Bracelets (more coming soon): $8 
Snowflakes:  

Large: $8 
Small: $8 for 3 

 For the past few years, we have had the privilege of sponsoring a child through 
Servants Gift.  We consider it a privilege to be involved in doing something so simple that 
has the potential to make such a profound difference in a child’s life. 
 Our little guy is able to go to school because of our sponsorship.  He receives a 
food packet, vitamins, and assistance if he needs medical care.  The likelihood of access 
to any of these things without sponsorship would be next to impossible. 
 But to us, the best part is the fact that he knows there is someone who loves 
him, cares about him, and is praying for him.  Through occasional letters and coloring 
pages, he has been able to communicate to us how much he loves going to school.  
Above all else, his love of Jesus shines through.  Would school have been part of his fu-
ture without sponsorship?  We don’t know.  Would he have come to know Jesus?  We 
don’t know.  We do know that it wouldn’t be worth the risk for even one child to not 
have that opportunity. 
 Whether or not you’ve ever considered sponsoring a child through Servants Gift, 
please think about the impact you could have.  And the impact that child could have on 
you. 
 

Sponsoring a child is just $40 per month.  If you are interested in sponsoring a child, 
please contact Nancy Wadhams at wadhamsfamily@gmail.com. 

A Note from a Child Sponsor 

If you are interested in joining Larry on a mission trip  
to Haiti, please contact him at  

larryroberts67@gmail.com. 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/13729883826

